
I am voicing my opposition on SB1530/HB4167. The cap and trade is going to drive up utility and gas 
prices, this is not a bill for everyone and is not a solution. Oregonians don’t want a tax rebate check 
when our paychecks are already being taxed enough, we’d like to keep our money in our checkbooks 
now. Timber Unity has come up with a plan, and while they are not a part of the government, they 
should be listened to and their ideas should be taken into consideration since they represent so many 
Oregonians. These bills should be voted on by the Oregon residents, we deserve the right to vote! 
 
 
Thanks, 
Deanne Hopson 
Junction City, OR.  
 


